
 

 
Closed for Staff Training In order to improve the service we 
provide for our patients. 

 
We will be closed on 29th April between 12.30pm and 18.30pm 

We still have an urgent service which will provide cover for us during 
this time for urgent problems while we are closed between 12.30pm 
until 18.30pm 

You can contact this service on 01293 698088 this service is only 
available during the above times. 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused but hope that you can 
understand the importance of this activity, which will ensure we are 
able to provide you with the most up-to-date and best possible 
health services. 

 
The Glebe Surgery 


